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Happy Fall everyone! Enjoy this beautiful season!
Dues...

2/3 of the neighborhood have paid their dues. Thank you! Thanks to you, our
neighborhood is safer (i.e. lights at the park), looks good (i.e. mowing and
maintenance), and fun (seasonal children’s parties). Not mentioned is insurance
and any miscellaneous things that come up. We thank you for supporting your
neighborhood and your neighbors! We understand that there are those who feel
they don’t need to pay because they don’t participate or are affected by the
aforementioned projects, but your neighbors and friends who are neighbors
probably do. You would be helping them. Maybe they have grandchildren who
use the playground. | think you get the point. Your help is needed and we would
appreciate if you would see your way to paying the $30 yearly dues. Thank you!

New Family.....

A big Welcome to Doug and Beth Pendergist and family! They have moved into
12 Junction Road. Please welcome them!

Carroll Township...

Attached you will find a copy of the Carroll Burning Ordinance. Take a minute to
check it out.

Leaf Waste Facility is near completion! They anticipate the facility to be
completed and the key cards to be available for pick-up by residents by end of
September.

Brush Trash Pick-Up...
Trash pickup for Brush is the 1%t Saturday of the month, May-Nov.
Picnic...

Unfortunately, our annual Picnic was cancelled due to lack of interest. The date
for next year will be scheduled for earlier in the year. Keep Posted!



THANK-YOU to Vicky Church for painting the Pavilion! You are wonderful and we
appreciate you!

Lost...

A pair of glasses were found near 2 Sheffield Drive. If they are yours, you may still
find them propped up on the mailbox.

E-mail...

We need your e-mail addresses. Please provide us with an updated e-mail. Some
of the ones we have are old or not used and we would appreciate confirmation of
what is good and what isn’t.

Book Club...

Our next Book Club will be held on October 8, 7pm. We are reading ‘The House
Girl’ by Sara Conklin. If you would like to join us, please call Julie at 432-4650.

Halloween...

Trick or Treat will be Thursday, October 29t from 6pm to 8pm. Happy Halloween
and be safe!



